
Christmas 2013 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Family Radio CHRI Listener 
 
 
They say God was silent for 400 years between the book of Malachi and the birth of Christ.  Then as the 
story goes, one night long ago in Bethlehem a child was born and the silence was broken...forever. 
 
Today, CHRI uses every popular form of media, from radio and smart phones to Twitter and Facebook, 
to proclaim the Truth.  We do it because He commanded us to and God continues to equip us, enabling 
our ministry to touch lives everywhere, anytime with the Gospel message. 
 
We ask at this precious time of year that you join us in our work as we strive to support not only you, 
your family and the Church but so many others who have yet to find the love of Jesus.  With your  
help they will meet Him in their car, their kitchen or at their desk while listening to the music and 
ministry of CHRI. 
 
100% of your donation is used here in Ottawa to support the efforts of your CHRI team to touch more 
lives for His Kingdom.  Above all please pray with thanksgiving for all He has done and has yet to do 
through your Christian radio station. 
 
Thank you for thinking of us at this busy time of year as together we all turn our hearts to the sounds of 
Christmas, the love of God in word and music.  Please donate now and thank you for your support and 
your prayers. 
 

This 2013 Christmas Appeal letter is from Bill Stevens, GM, our 8 Team Members, our Board of Directors, 
 and volunteers who are committed to bringing the best radio to you and your family. 

 
Thank you in advance for considering mailing your donation back today! 

 
 

(Our second annual Christmas photo-card taken by Pierre 
shows Brock, front center and clockwise, Ashley, Dianne, Gord, Care, Bill, Pierre, Dan and Trudy.) 

 

“Silent Night, Holy Night…” 
 


